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TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Joseph J. Kavanagh, City Clerk

DATE: May 5, 2021

FAREWELL TO FORMER IT DIRECTOR JAMES “JIM” WILBUR

BACKGROUND:

James “Jim” Wilbur has retired from his position as the Information Technology Director for the City of
Margate. The City would like to congratulate Mr. Wilbur for his retirement, and recognize his years of service
to the City of Margate since July of 1997. Jim has held the titles of System Analyst, Interim Information
Technology Director, and Information Technology Director.

· Information Technology Director April 2012-April 2021

· Interim Information Technology Director April 2011-April 2012

· System Analyst July 1997-April 2012

CONTACT PERSON: Larry Vignola, 954-935-5308
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